
Baby in Bloom! 

It’s time to celebrate with Joe and Sarah Schultz 

as they welcome their baby boy near the end of 

May.  We will have a drive through/parking lot ba-

by shower for them (like our drive through com-

munion, only you can also park and stay socially 

distanced in your car if you’d like) with outdoor 

seating.  The shower takes place on Sunday, April 

25th from 2:00 to 4:00pm 

Please bring a favorite book signed with a special message or blessing as your 

card.  Baby Schultz is registered at Amazon and Target, and will be using 

disposable diapers and wipes! 

This Sunday, April 11, 2021: 

There will be no in person worship, no drive up 

communion or videos on YouTube, our website or on 

our FaceBook page since Pastor Patricia is on 

vacation.  We will resume in person worship on Sun-

day, April 18th at 9:30am.  RSVP’s are REQUIRED!  

Please call the office at 503/364-6041 to reserve a 

spot. 

We will NOT be having Bible Study in person or on Zoom 

for the following Thursdays: 

April 8—(We will study on our own) John 20:19-31 

April 15—(We will study on our own) Luke 24:36b-48 

We will meet in person and on Zoom on April 22nd, 

where we will study John 10:11-18. 



Scholarship Applications Are Available 

in the Narthex—and on the Holy Cross Website 

Students who demonstrate a need and are candidates for a 

degree at a qualified, accredited school, university or other 

educational organization are eligible to apply 

for a scholarship. 

FREE LAMINATING 
 

If you would like your vaccination record laminated, 
please stop by the office during open office hours where 

Janet will be happy to preserve your card for you! 

Just a reminder that Pastor Patricia will be out of the office 

on vacation until April 15th. 

After our Easter service Daniel & Sheila 

Clausen prepared over 50 meals that were 

given to our Holy Cross families to help 

them celebrate Easter without cooking. 

That was a tremendous gift of service 

those two gave to our congregation.  

Thank you Daniel & Sheila! 


